
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

Cherokee County Title VI Plan 

 

This is to inform the public that a public hearing will be held on the proposed Cherokee County Title VI 

Plan which will be submitted for local approval by the Cherokee County Board of Commissioners. The 

public hearing will be held on November 2nd, 2020; 6:30pm at the Penland Senior Center before the 

Cherokee County Board of Comissioners.  

 

Those interested in attending the public hearing and needing either auxiliary aids and services under the 

Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or a language translator should contact Jennifer West on or before 

October 28th, 2020, at telephone number 828-835-4548 or via email at jennifer.west@cherokeecounty-

nc.gov. 
 


